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August 7, 2020
Dear Keansburg Residents,

Many of our fellow residents are still without power. The extended outage is due in part to downed
powerlines, fallen trees and transformers in need of repair. The path of Tropical Storm Isaias has caused
a great deal of damage throughout Monmouth County and State.

Official word from Jersey Central Power and Light is that all power will be restored by August 11,

The Keansburg Mayor and Council and Borough Manager are working closely with our State Elected
Officials to escalate the return of electrical power to your homes as quickly as possible.

e For neighborhoods with downed powerlines or trees that are blocking Sanitation Trucks from
entering your street, if possible, please take your solid waste and refuse to the nearest
intersection for pick up

e Residents should put tree branches to the curb for pick up
e Please stay away from any downed wires

e Please keep your pets in a secured area for their safety



